
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: July 11, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Ordinance No. 3420, abandonment of a public water line 
easement located within the Birdville High School Addition. 

PRESENTER: Caroline Waggoner, City Engineer 

 
SUMMARY:  

The City Council is being asked to approve an ordinance abandoning a portion of a 
water line easement in the Birdville High School Addition. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

When Birdville High School was constructed in 1997-1999, the site included the 
appropriate public easements dedicated by plat and separate instrument to 
accommodate the infrastructure needed to support the school.  Now 17 years since it 
opened, BHS is expanding and one of the existing water lines installed prior to the 
school’s development is in the path of a new addition.  The school district has already 
dedicated a new water line easement and constructed a water line in the new 
alignment.  All that is needed now to finalize this effort is to abandon the unneeded 
portion of the original easement. 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Approve Ordinance No. 3420. 


